Hello Mrs. Fenwick

I will unfortunately have to withdrawal from the upcoming election for District 1 City Council due to
scheduling conflicts that will not allow me to attend most of the meetings. | wouldn’t be able to
represent the citizens properly with those missed meetings.

Thank you for explaining the process and | look forward to the main election time to reconsider this!
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